Penaranda, Elmer

From: Josephine [josephine_zhao@yahoo.com]
Sent: Saturday, March 23, 2013 12:24 PM

To: Penaranda, Elmer

Subject: 4/1/2013 Oppose Wind Turbine

Dear Planner Penaranda,

Have received the public hearing notice for the appeal. And.our family of 7, as well as the
10 families of half dozen people each (about 50 of us), oppose the approval of the enacting
of the Halus wind turbine. What a monster backdrop! It disturbs the serene living community,
the beautiful open space, the environment for the wildlife, including the rare swallows that
make homes outside of our homes, and the draft and bad vibes it'll bring to the most
beautiful section of San Leandro bay line. Don't forget, all streets in this particular
community are named after a species of bird. If this project worsens, disturbs, expels, or
hurts any of the bird population or any wildlife, or our human and community well being, San
Leandro government is to be blamed. Are you and your department willing to take the blame for
one little project?

Josephine

The Zhao Families

(650)238-8382

P.S., Would you please submit this to be our public comment on 4/1. Thanks!




